Paula Kusack

Subject: FW: Stalew Pow Wow Sponsorship 2024
Attachments: 2024_Sponsor_Booklet.pdf

From: Phyllis Atkins <phyllis@stalew.com>

Sent: Monday, April 8, 2024 4:28:01 PM

To: Mayor Nathan Pachal <npachal@langleycity.ca>; Weblnfo <webinfo@langleycity.ca>
Subject: Stalew Pow Wow Sponsorship 2024

Dear Mayor Nathan Pachal,

I hope you are doing well and enjoying this spring time weather. We met briefly before grand entry last year. | was
introduced to you by my brother-in-law Kevin Kelly, Chief Marilyn Gabriel’s husband. | am Marilyn’s sister as well.

At that time you mentioned that you would love to support the 3" annual stal'aw Pow Wow on Sept. 13, 14 & 15, 2024
at the Langley Events Centre. | am reaching out to community partners hoping to get their involvement and sponsor our
pow wow this year. Please see attached sponsor booklet for more information or click on the link below.

I would be happy to jump on a phone call, teams meeting or an in person meeting if you would like to know more about
us. | look forward to your reply! Have a good afternoon.

We are fundraising for our 3™ Annual stal'aw Pow Wow on Sept. 13, 14 & 15, 2024 at the Langley Events Centre. Contact
me if you are interested in supporting us. Please see the link below for the 2024 Sponsorship

Booklet: https://staticl.squarespace.com/static/5e45c5fafc637434260c8487/t/65a5¢cd26eb5380339bded24¢/17053647
75041/2024 Sponsor Booklet.pdf
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Phyllis Atkins | Manager of Arts, Culture and Language
Stalew Arts & Cultural Society

Phone: 604-217-6052
www.stalewpowwow.ca




